
April 9, 2024 Park Board Meeting


Attending: Scott Dreamer (on Zoom) , Andrew Medford, Linda Powell, (absent), Mike Ropp, 
Mike Yoder,

and RoseMary McDaniel, Secretary.


March 2024 Minutes were approved as mailed. Mike Ropp made motion, Andy seconded and 
Board approved. 


Hermance Park:

Kayak launch is on hold until we find out about the IDNR needing a flood survey. Mike Yoder 
will reach out find out if we can get the flood survey waived. We will wait to hear from the IDNR.


Cummins Park

Pickle ball nets are up

The elliptical machine needs repair.

Goshen contacted Mike about installing another bench with ideas for exercising in the park.


Congdon Park

Monogram requested that we add 4 more electrical boxes on the East side of the park, 
between the walking path and the river.  Mike Yoder looked into the cost and it would be about      
$54,000.00 to do this project.  Monogram expressed  interest for paying for this project, and 
Mike Yoder informed them of the cost, and he is waiting to hear from them, to see if they would

like to fund this project. 


The Board discussed the FIve Year Master Plan and also discussed how how they could get 
the Public input.


Meeting adjourned. 

Next Park Board meeting will be May 14, 2024 at 6 pm in the community meeting room on the 
second floor of Town Hall. Visitors are welcomed. 

Reported by Secretary, RoseMary McDaniel. 



